President: BILL DEPEW

ALICE CURTIS, SEC/TREAS. 267-2066 N.L. 2

INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION

Mossoon Tolling to the state of the state of

CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO
P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No.
89423

AUGUST DINNER/MEETING

PONY EXPRESS CAFE (MINDEN)
Tues. Aug. 6, 1991

HERE 'TIS, FOOTPRINTERS.....our first meeting, since receiving our Charter. Let's all turn out and get our Chapter off to a good start. "ATTITUDE ADJUSTMENT" time will commence at 6:00 p.m. and dinner at 7:00 p.m.. There will be a fine Steak dinner at \$12.00 per person. Bring a prospective member, if you can. Also don't forget the POT-O-GOLD gift.

The Board of Directors held their first meeting on July 16th, and a great deal of good ideas were discussed. All members of the Chapter are invited to attend any of our Board meetings, and their output will be greatly appreciated.

We have reserved two spaces in the Minden/Douglas Pancake Breakfast & Flea Market, to be held on September 1st, at the First Interstate Bank parking lot, in Stratton Center, on Hwy 395. This will be our first "fund-raising" project, to raise operating funds for our new Chapter. We invite your participation. If we each could donate an item or more to put in our booths, we could easily make our Chapter more solvent.

On the same day, (Sept. 1st). Chapter #72 will be holding our very first Annual B.B.Q. We have reserved the MORMAN STATION PARK STOCKADE, in Genoa, so that we can enjoy our first "big event". We can attend the Elks Pancake Breakfast, visit the Flea Market and then on to Genoa for FOOD, FUN, & GAMES. (no pets are allowed in the park).

If you have donations to the Flea Market booths and can't get them there, let us know and we'll make arrangements to pick them up.

We have received applications for membership, and this is only the beginning. Let's get involved in doubling the membership, this year. All it takes is for each of us to bring in "one" new member. Enclosed you will find an application blank. If you wish more, just let us know.

Our B.B.Q. will be the perfect time to bring a guest and we'll work together, to promote our membership drive. In the meantime, let's concentrate on getting a 100% turnout to our August 16th meeting, at the PONY EXPRESS.

F.B.B.F. (FOR BIGGER & BETTER FOOTPRINTS),

We could use a few volunteers to help us with the Flea Market Booths, for an hour or two, and also with the B.B.Q., in Genoa....(call 26702066 if you can help...